Subject: Delevan's Fact Sheet regarding Lead-Free & RoHS Compliant Initiative
July 2, 2004
Dear Customer,

As part of our ongoing dedication to product excellence for our customers, Delevan is
committed to the following:

All current product part numbers will remain the same and continue to meet customers'
expectations regarding termination finish. Thus, customers can continue ordering the
same parts without changing any internal paperwork, drawings or part numbers.

Our intent is to also offer all existing Delevan products in a RoHS Compliant package.
These products will meet all current RoHS (Restriction of Hazards Substances)
requirements as described in Directive 2002/95/EC of the European Parliament and of the
Council. These products are also compatible with 260°C soldering.

In general, an “R” letter designator will be added to the current part numbers to indicate
RoHS Compliant. For example, Delevan product series 1210-xxx will also be offered
with the suffix R (1210R-xxx) indicating RoHS Compliant.

Various termination finishes may be available for RoHS Compliant series. Consult
factory if specific termination finish is required.

A RoHS Compliant logo will be affixed to the part's data sheet to indicate that we are
currently accepting production orders.

All Delevan's military products are governed by the DSCC and will continue to meet all
applicable military standards including Mil Std 1276. These parts are not subject to the
RoHS initiative although non-military “equivalents” may be available. For example,
QPL part number 2510-xxx will be offered in a non QPL version (2510R-xxx) that is
RoHS Compliant.

Thanks again for your business. Please call or write me if you have any questions.

Jim Bingel

President & General Manager
API Delevan, Inc.
jbingel@delevan.com

(716) 652-3600 ext. 101





